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With Christ as our guide, we learn,
we love, we achieve together...

Dear Marist families,

'Your peace will rest upon him'
 
Next week in Worship, we’ll be learning about 
how Jesus Chooses Helpers. We will hear the story of how Jesus
sent out 72 of His followers to share His love and peace with
others—and how we, too, are chosen to be His helpers in the
world today. The children will discover that they are never alone in
doing good, because Jesus sends us out with friends, family, and
His presence. We’ll also talk about how we can bring peace and
kindness wherever we go, just like the disciples did. Most
importantly, we’ll remind the children that God is full of joy when
we choose to do good and share His love with others.
 
Catholic Life
We had a truly wonderful Mass on 
Monday to celebrate our Year 3 
children’s First Holy Communions. 
We are so proud of all the children 
who received Jesus in the Eucharist 
for the first time. Following the 
Mass, Fr Aaron spent time visiting 
our Year 6 and Year 4 classes, which was a lovely opportunity for
the children to ask questions and deepen their faith. A big well
done to 4P for leading a beautiful class liturgy today, and also to
1P who had their class liturgy this week too!
 

Our School Website 

The week ahead...  
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Marist Mail
Friday 4th July 2025

All Week - Year 5 Bikeability

Monday 7  July - 3M Swimmingth

Friday 11  July - EYFS Visit to Wisleyth

Tuesday 8  July - Marist Music Concertth

Friday 11  July - Year 1 Pirate Dayth

Friday 11  July - Year 6 Production to
parents - 9.30am

th
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continued...
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Marist Learners
This week, our Year 5 children began their Bikeability training! It’s been fantastic to see them
developing their cycling skills and learning how to stay safe on the roads. The sessions are a great mix
of fun and practical learning, helping to build confidence and independence. Well done to all the
children for showing such enthusiasm and responsibility—we’re proud of the way they’re embracing
this important life skill.
 
This Monday will mark the final swimming session for our Year 3 children with 3B's having been on
Thursday. They’ve made fantastic progress over the term, growing in confidence and developing
important water safety skills. A big thank you to all the staff and parent helpers who have supported
the children each week, and a special thank you to Luke, the swimming teacher. Well done, Year 3!

With every blessing, 
Mrs Fanzo
Head of School
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Contacting Us 
EYFSTeam@marist.surrey.sch.uk – please use for emails to EYFS teachers

KS1Team@marist.surrey.sch.uk – please use for emails to KS1 teachers

KS2Team@marist.surrey.sch.uk – please use for emails to KS2 teachers

office@marist.surrey.sch.uk - Mrs Morreale - Attendance, Appointments, School Lunch (for

reporting absences on a daily basis, please use the absence line 01932 339150, rather than

via email)

admin@marist.surrey.sch.uk - Extended Schools, Trips & Events, Lettings, SCOPAY

info@marist.surrey.sch.uk - Mrs Sergent - General 

This is a really busy time of the year in school. Please see below a list of
key dates for some of the key events from now until the end of term. 

Friday 11  July - Reports to Parents and Year 6 Production to parents (9.30am)th

Thursday 17  July - Year 6 Awards Ceremony (6.00pm)th

Friday 18  July - End of Term and Leavers Mass (9.00am) and End of Term  th

(1.15pm) 

Dates for the Summer Term
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Faith in Action Award
A group of Year 6 children recently completed their Faith

in Action award, a program that encourages young people
to live out their faith through service, reflection, and

action in their communities. Throughout the year, the
children have completed acts of service as well as

reflected together as a group. 
As part of their hard work, the children achieved the Pin
Level Award, which recognises their dedication and the

impact of their efforts. In a special and memorable
moment, some of these children were presented with

their pins by the Bishop at Worth Abbey. We are so proud
of these children. 

As part of their award, they produced a final piece story
called ‘The Faithful Smile Cycle’ (see below). 

Thank you for ensuring your child arrives at
school on time. Being ready to start the day
is so very important for each child’s
learning.

Please ensure your child is not on site
unsupervised before 8.30 AM. 

All the teachers have an activity for the
children to complete when they enter the
classroom. This means learning starts as
soon as the children sit down at their desks.

School Gate Timings

Mornings:
Front gate: 8.30 AM
Side gates open 8.35 AM
Doors open 8.35 AM 
Gates and doors close 8.45AM
Registers taken 8.45 AM

Afternoons: 
Gates open 3:00 PM 
Doors open 3:15 PM
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Faithful Smilec y c l e  
In a dark, lonely care home, Sally was the shining light that brought faith, hope, joy, love

and light to the community of West Byfleet. She enjoyed spending time with God,
reflecting on the Good News and preaching to fellow residents. 

One day, she was spending the afternoon in the garden reading the Book of Genesis. She
gazed at the wonder of the gardens, which she knew God created with love, purity and

passion. She imagined what it would have been like in the Garden of Eden. 
While praying to God to thank him for the magnificent world, she heard someone whisper
her name. She looked up and smiled. It was like a shining, golden light beaming towards

her son, Jeffery. He felt a warm, comfort inside him. He wanted to give this feeling back to
his Mum, so he gently picked up the Bible and read the Good News of the Gospel of Mark

with her. 
The following day, Jeffery felt enlightened and guided to preach to others and share the
Good News. While at the shops, he stopped someone who looked tearful and unhappy.

He felt his faith call him to help and support this man. He looked at him and smiled. It was
like a shining, golden light beaming towards the man. The man stopped. The man

listened. The man heard the Good News. The man thanked Jeffery. He felt overjoyed and
could see the light of Jesus. 

This same man continued to see the light of Jesus. He felt the Holy Spirit act through him
and guided him to Church. Before this he had never experienced the feeling and power of

the Holy Spirit alongside the guidance of faith. While at Church, he felt welcomed by
Father Aaron and a strong sense of belonging. At the end of Mass, he thanked Father

Aaron for a close, joyous experience whereby he felt together with God. He felt true to
himself for once. He smiled at Father Aaron. It was like a shining, golden light beaming

towards Father.
On Friday, Father Aaron was celebrating Marian Mass at The Marist Catholic Primary

School. He prepared himself in the usual way. As it was the month of May, he prayed the
Rosary to ask Mary to keep the Marist school community in her prayers. He arrived at

school with that same gleaming smile. It was like a shining, golden light beaming towards
the school community. During his homily, he taught the children how a smile of faith can

travel a long way and make people’s day.
Father Aaron smiled the same smile at the children who brought up the flowers to Mary. It
was like a shining, golden light beaming towards the flowers. Once Mass had finished Mrs

Cheadle and Mrs Fanzo thanks Father Aaron for sharing Mass and preaching the Good
News. 

That evening Sally’s care home had a special delivery. The elderly residents gathered
together around what looked like 100 flowers and a smile. This smile shone towards

Sally’s face like a shining, golden beaming light. Sally reflected upon the journey of a smile,
the journey of faith. 

By The Year 6 children who completed the Faith in Action Award

T h e
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If your child is unwell and needs to be
kept at home, you must call the school to
inform us each day they are absent by
9am.

If your child is late for school you must
accompany them to the school office to
sign them in.

Attendance Matters

Just to remind parents/carers that if they take their children out of school without authority for 5
or more days (which do not have to be consecutive), then the following will apply:

1. If you have not incurred a penalty notice relating to this child/children in a rolling 3 year period
since 19 August 2024, then the penalty notice will be charged at the rate of £160.00, per

parent/carer per child, if paid within 28 days. This will be reduced to £80.00 if paid within 21 days
of receipt of the notice. Failure to pay the Penalty Notice will result in Surrey County Council

considering legal proceedings against you in the Magistrates Court.
2. If you have incurred a penalty notice relating to this child/children since 19 August 2024, the

rolling 3 year period will be activated from the date of the first penalty notice and the second
penalty notice will be charged at the flat rate of £160.00, per parent/ carer per child, if paid within
28 days. There will be no reduction for payment within 21 days. Failure to pay the Penalty Notice
will result in Surrey County Council considering legal proceedings against you in the Magistrates

Court.
3. If you have incurred 2 penalty notices relating to this child/children in the rolling 3 year period

since the first penalty notice was issued, then you will NOT receive a third penalty notice – Surrey
County Council will have no option but to consider a prosecution, per parent/carer per child, in

the Magistrates Court under s 444 Education Act 1996.
Surrey County Council is not responsible for authorising pupil absence and therefore cannot

withdraw any Penalty Notice requests without the written permission of the Headteacher.

This week our our whole school
attendance is 96.3%.
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News from the PTA
We need to start this week with a massive thank you for everyone who donated prizes, helped
set up, manned stalls, bought tickets and gave their children spending money for the summer

BBQ last week. It was an enjoyable event and it was lovely to see the school community
socialising, eating, drinking and generally having a good time.

Huge thank you to The Dynan family for all of their efforts in catering for the event. Also, for the
substantial donation that they contributed towards the BBQ.

Big thanks also to the Tortorici family and Crown Ices who kept a constant supply of ice cream
going so that everyone could stay cool!

The totals are still being totted up so we are unable to let you know a figure as yet but ticket
sales alone have raised £1,300 which is great! We have also drawn the raffles and are in the

process of contacting the various winners – more information below.
Congratulations to the parents of 5J who rallied around and filled a massive 28 slots at the BBQ.

The children will receive a session in the adventure playground before the end of term and a
box of Pritt sticks will be given to Mrs Walsh so they can stick things in with gusto!
The full “league table” of helpers is below as is a list of the various prize winners.

Class Volunteers
4T 2
3B 3
3M 4
1G 6
6L 7
1P 8
RA 9
RD 9
6T 11
2A 12
4P 12
5C 14
2F 21
5J 28

Stall prizes:
Name the bunny:

Name: Ziggy
Won by: Elizabeth Rose 6T

How long is a piece of string?
Correct length: 1320 cm

Winner: Alice Prior 5J

Beat the goalie:
Winner: Leo Maghaetheos 2A

Champagne raffle:
Bethany 2F
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PTA News continued

Tea towels
The tea towels, mugs and magnets have been delivered and are hopefully in the process of being

distributed. Thanks to everyone who bought items. This has raised in excess of £600 so a huge thank
you to Kim Shields and Mrs Van-Zyl for taking on the task.

Sports Day Water update
Owing to the hot weather at sports day the water sales on sports day raised a massive £587! Thanks
so much to Lenka for all of her efforts in sourcing and keeping 200+ water bottles cold on the day.

If there is anything you think can be done differently or is missing and you would like to spearhead
that then please do get in touch at pta@marist.surrey.sch.uk

We are going to be sending out a survey to find out what people would like from the PTA and to try
and get some new regular people helping out. Please keep an eye out later next week.

Thanks!
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Follow us on
Instagram to keep up
to date with life at The

Marist 

https://www.instagram.com/themarist_wb?igsh=MXYzcG1uZnkxMTduag%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
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